
Summer  

Reading  

Challenge 
 

 

Dear Parents/ Carers and Children 

 

The Reading Agency and the Library Service have put together a new 

Reading Challenge for this summer.  It starts earlier than usual and 

runs from June to September 2020. 

 

This year we can all take part online and access the virtual services 

and support from the library.  

 

The theme for the challenge is ‘Silly Squad’ and this summer we are 

going to get silly! 

Children can sign up to the website to access the free resources and 

set their own profile and reading challenges. 

 

www.sillysquad.org.uk 

 

There are also activities, games and quizzes to be enjoyed! 

 

Children will receive a downloadable certificate at the end. 

 

Have fun and get reading!! 

http://www.sillysquad.org.uk/

